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In the second quarter of 2018, WUSR continued to provide daily programming in collaboration with the 

Pennsylvania Association for the Blind.  The Pell Radio Reading Service began broadcasting July 1, 2009 

doing daily readings from the Scranton Times-Tribune newspaper for the benefit of the blind 

community.  The program is staffed by United Way volunteers and one paid Association for the Blind 

staff member. 

The program aired Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 10:00 am all quarter long except for federal 

holidays. 

 

WUSR also continued broadcasting the Northeast Intermediate Unit Scholar of the Year program which 

broadcasts interviews conducted with students who excel in their studies 


